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The Coronation of His Majesty The King 
and Her Majesty The Queen Consort 

 
Edlesborough Parish Council previously asked Parishioners for suggestions as to 
how they would like to celebrate this event. Unfortunately the Council has only 
received four responses. Due to the lack of interest EPC has taken the decision 
not to organise an event to mark this occasion. 
 

EPC hopes that Parishioners 
enjoy marking the event with 
their own celebration or 
event. Perhaps by taking part 
in a street party or meeting 
up in one of the parishes 
parks for a Big Lunch or Picnic. 
 
If you are planning to celebrate His Majesty King Charles III’s Coronation in May 
2023 with a STREET PARTY more information can be viewed at 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/community-and-safety/celebrating-his-majesty-
king-charles-iiis-coronation/ 
 
To ensure you plan your event safely please consider the following information: 
Different types of street party you can hold. 
 
A small event which doesn't need a road closure 

• This is called a Street Meet. You can do this without letting 
Buckinghamshire Council know; view the Street Party website for more 
information. You just need to make sure you keep the pavements clear to 
allow people to move safely through the street. 
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